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SCCON 
 

The Sporting Car Club of Norfolk 
Established in 1951 

 

Midsummer Classic Car Run 22nd June 2014 

 
The Sporting Car Club of Norfolk invites you to join us for our, 

Midsummer Classic Car Run. 
  This year we will be starting in Watton Town centre, where there will be a full weekend of activities. We will be 
starting from the main street, parking the cars for a Le Mans style start (no, we do not expect you to run across the 
road).  
 
Why not make a Watton Weekend of the Midsummer Classic Run and stay for the night, at one of our wonderful 
Local Inns or Bed and Breakfast establishments.  
 
 At the moment we are unable to give full details of the finish venue but as and when we know the full details they 
will be published on the web pages (www.sccon.co.uk).  
This year’s route will be about 70-80 miles long and we hope to offer you the opportunity of driving on 
some private roads that you would have never driven on before. 
 
 We are keen to attract a good number of cars, so the route will be free flowing to suit older vehicles while still 
avoiding A-roads when ever possible. If you are not to sure that your vehicle is eligible for the run, please contact us. 
 

This is not a speed event; it is designed to be a leisurely drive through the countryside. 
You do not need to be a member of the Sporting Car Club of Norfolk to enter this event. 

 
  At the start you will be supplied with a rally plate for your car and a route book (and a map) in our popular easy-to-
follow format. A memento will be given to every car that completes the run. 
    
  There will be sufficient time to enjoy the various sites of interest along the way. 
 
  At the start venue you and your party will be welcome to a free tea or coffee at some of the cafes and restaurants in 
the town centre, and here you will be able to purchase bacon rolls or a full breakfast before you start. 
   
  We will post any news in the final instructions and on the SCCON web site, we hope to be able to offer reduced 
entry fees to some of the venues we are visiting this year. 
 
  If you would like to take part, please complete the attached entry form and send it with a cheque for £24.00 
payable to “Sporting Car Club of Norfolk Ltd” to our entries secretary: 

Suzanne Newson 
32 Queen Elizabeth Drive 

Beccles 
Suffolk 

NR34 9LP 
Phone: 01502 716280 (after 6pm) or Email: classic@sccon.co.uk 

 
  The closing date for entries is 16th June 2014. 
  We will try to acknowledge entries by Email during the week of receiving your entry (if do not have an email 
account you can call us to check we have received your entry). 
  The final instructions will be sent out during the week before the event. 
  We look forward to meeting you for an enjoyable days motoring. 
  Yours sincerely 
  Martin Newson 
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